Notice of Postponement

It is with a heavy heart that the Organizing Committee must inform you that
we have decided to postpone the CS5RS-AP meeting once again to next year.
Following the cantinuing circumstances related to the COVID-19 outbreak, we
evaluated that the 11" Annual Meeting of Cervical Spine Research Society Asia
Pacific Section should be rescheduled for the greater good to ensure the
safety of all participants,

The new meeting dates are as follows;

March 25t (Thu) - 27* (Sat), 2021

The meeting will be held in Seoul, but the venue has been changed to INTER-
CONTINENTAL SEOQOUL COEX. Further information related to the meeting will
be announced in the coming months.

If you have any inguiries, please do not hesitate to contact us. We express our
sincere gratitude for your continuing support and very much look forward to
having the opportunity to welcome you all to Seoul in 2021,
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